
 PUBLISH DATES: March 9, 2017 

 

 ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 RACINE COUNTY  

 PUBLIC WORKS & DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT 

 

PROJECT NO.   RC17-5001 

Project Name: Facility and Space Use Survey and Strategic Master Plan 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that sealed proposals will be received at the Racine County Buildings and Facilities 

Management Division 730 Wisconsin Avenue Racine Wisconsin 53403; until 1:30 p.m. CST Friday April 14, 2017 for 

Project RC17-5001 Facility and Space Use Survey and Strategic Master Plan.   

 

THE PROJECT consists of all necessary investigation, planning, preparation, and document creation required to provide 

a proposal for professional services for a facility and space use strategic master plan for Racine County. 

 

Request for proposal documents are on file, available for inspection, and can be obtained by contacting the Office of the 

Superintendent of Buildings and Facilities Management Division 730 Wisconsin Avenue Racine Wisconsin 53403.  

Telephone 262-636-3104, menu selection 6.  All proposals must contain completed forms provided by the Racine County 

Buildings and Facilities Management Division.  No electronically submitted proposals shall be accepted. 

 

Please inform the Buildings and Facilities Management Department if handicapped access or special accommodations are 

needed for public bid opening. 

 

RACINE COUNTY through its duly authorized representatives, reserves the right to reject any or all bids, waive all 

technicalities, and to choose the offer deemed most advantageous to Racine County.  All bidders by submitting their bids 

agree to abide by the rules, regulations and decisions of Racine County. 

 

_____________________________________ 

Julie Anderson 

Racine County 

Director of Public Works & Development Services 

 
 


